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"The example of those who spend their wealth in the way of Allah is like a seed [of grain] 
which grows seven spikes; in each spike is a hundred grains. And Allah multiplies [His reward] 
for whom He wills. And Allah is all-Encompassing and Knowing."

We sincerely request your continuous support and generous donations to help us complete this 
journey. No amount is too small—every contribution, whether big or small, is a step towards 
fulfilling this noble mission. The Messenger of Allah (S.A.W.) said:

"Charity does not decrease wealth." (Sahih Muslim)

JazakAllahu khayran for your unwavering support.

With sincerest regards,

Syed Mir Hussain
PRESIDENT

Donations Made Easy

ZIA UL UMMAT

917 592 2518

As we welcome the blessed month of Ramadan, a time of immense mercy, forgiveness, and 
multiplied rewards, we turn to you with heartfelt gratitude and a humble request. Masjid Bait-ul-
Karam has been a beacon of faith, unity, and service for our community. With your unwavering 
support, we have made incredible progress in renovating our sacred space.

Alhamdulillah, through your generosity and sacrifices, we have successfully paid $165,000 of the 
$195,000 needed to complete our masjid’s acquisition and renovation. Now, we stand at the 
final stretch, needing just $$30,000 to free our beloved masjid from all financial burdens.

In Surah Al-Baqarah (2:261), Allah (SWT) reminds us:




